Dear Colleagues,
Attached are the published results of the ProTECT trial. This trial was conducted through the	Comment by Deneil Harney: Be sure to attach the manuscript or provide a link to it on the NEJM website.  
NIH-funded Neurological Emergencies Treatment Trials Network, NETT. <Hospital Name>
enrolled <xx> patients or x% of the total trial enrollment . 	Comment by Deneil Harney: A total of 882 patients were enrolled.

Unfortunately, the results were not what we had hoped.  Progesterone was found to offer no significant benefit in the treatment of traumatic brain injury over placebo.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]While the results are disappointing, this clinical trial represented the successful interdisciplinary cooperation of neurology and emergency medicine. 

Congratulations and many thanks to all those who were involved!

Thank you,

